To mayor and council,

Please consider banning fireworks within the Municipality for the reasons outlined in this article.
They are both disrespectful to our wildlife and harmful to us and our natural environment.

https://www.google.com/amp/s/www.cbc.ca/amp/1.5218006

Thanks,
Lauren Sampson

8113 Crazi Canuck Drive



